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Technology Distribution Process 
 
Jackson Public Schools (JPS) is excited to move toward a 1:1 
model to ensure that each scholar has a dedicated technology 
device to support their learning. JPS families with no device in 
the home and other prioritized groups such as students with 
special needs will receive first priority. 
 
For the 2020-2021 school year, devices will be distributed to 
scholars from their home schools.  Schools will contact 
parents/guardians to inform them of the date, time and 
procedures for distribution. 
 
Parents/guardians should be prepared to show identification 
when they pick up the devices and sign all required forms. 
Devices will only be issued to scholars that have completed 
registration by August 2, 2020 for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 

 

 


